
YOU’RE INVITED 
Rose Creek Bikeway 
Project Open House 

WHEN:  

Thursday, October 17, 2013   6-8 P.M. 

WHERE:  

Mission Bay High School Library 

2475 Grand Ave. San Diego, CA 92109  

The San Diego Association of Governments 

(SANDAG) will host the last of three community 

workshops on the Rose Creek Bikeway Project 

at the Mission Bay High School Library. Come to 

the open house-style  meeting to see the pre-

ferred design for this important regional 

bikeway connection. Based on input received 

from the community and public participation at 

previous workshops, the Rose Creek Bikeway is 

proposed as a combination of a bike path, sep-

arate from motor vehicle traffic, and an on-

street, two-way cycle track. The project will con-

nect existing sections of the Rose Canyon and 

Rose Creek bike paths in the City of San Diego, 

filling an approximately two-mile gap in the re-

gional bicycle network. The goal is to provide a 

comfortable bike-riding environment for people 

of all ages and abilities.  

For more information, 

Contact Project Manager Chris Carterette at 

619. 699.7319 or chris.carterette@sandag.org 

Si desea obtener información en español,  

por favor comuníquese con Paula Zamudio, 

619.595.5610 o paula.zamudio@sandag.org  

TTY # 619.699.1904 

ROSE CREEK BIKEWAY PROJECT  

http://www.keepsandiegomoving.com/rosecreekbikeway
mailto:paula.zamudio@sandag.org

